PCS Newsletter 5/12/23

Dear PCS Community,

What a beautiful week! It has been so nice to see Spring in full swing
here and our students out and about our campus this week. This time
of year is packed with stuff happening - field trips, celebrations, events
and performances and a chance for our students' work and progress
to really be on display - | couldn't be prouder of our students and their
learning.

| also want to extend our collective gratitude for the outpouring of care
and support for teacher appreciation week. We here at PCS felt the
love - thank you.

Here is some information heading into the weekend:
Upcoming Dates:

TONIGHT - Putney Community Supper!

May 18 - PCS Leadership Council Meeting

May 19 - All School Sing and Assembly

May 19 - Middle School dance at PCS

May 20 - PCS family picnic and dance put on by the PTO (see
newsletter)

May 24 - Putney Palooza! This is an open house art show and
evening of musical performance on the field

Also - Please save the date for 8th grade graduation, which will take
place on Monday, June 12th.

| hope you all have a wonderful weekend

Jon



Staff Highlight!

Sadie Record

| was born and raised in Maine and earned my Bachelor's degree
in Anthropology from Beloit College in Wisconsin. Before coming
to Putney Central | served as a behavioral support for children
with ASD in early childhood clinics and in homes. | am a
passionate horse person and a certified Equine Massage
Therapist. When I'm not at the barn, | am either in the woods with
my poodle Noble, playing traditional Irish concertina, or relaxing
with my Nintendo switch (like half the students mentioned in their




